

September 12, 2022

Dear Parent,

This year, Pasco County Schools will participate in the Gallup Student Poll. The Poll gives students a voice in building great schools, and results provide schools with important, actionable information beyond standard measures, such as grades and test scores, to help schools make kids ready for the future.

Students in grades 5 through 12 will be invited to participate in the Gallup Student Poll during the survey window of September 26 through October 21. This survey will be taken during school hours and will take approximately 10 minutes for your student to complete. It is available in both English and Spanish. This survey is anonymous and voluntary. That means that Gallup cannot identify your student, and your student's individual responses will not be shared with anyone. Students do not have to participate if they do not want to, and they may skip any item they do not wish to answer. There are no consequences or penalties if your student does not participate.

The Gallup Student Poll covers the following themes:

- Engagement: Students' involvement and enthusiasm for school.
- Hope: The ideas and energy students have for the future.
- Belonging: Feeling accepted and included as part of the school.
- Social and emotional learning: How people learn to understand and manage emotions and establish positive relationships with others.

Once the survey window closes, Gallup will then aggregate and analyze the results. Each participating school and district will receive a scorecard.

Additional information, such as the survey items, can be viewed by visiting our Office for Accountability, Research, and Measurement Gallup Student Poll Parent Resource page, http://www.pasco.k12.fl.us/arm/page/student-gallup-poll-parent-resources.

If you have any questions, please call the Office for Accountability, Research, and Measurement at 813-794-2343, 727-774-2343, or 352-524-2343.

Sincerely,

Kurt S. Browning

Superintendent of Schools